COLORADO

Division of Reclamation,
Mining and Safety

Department of Natural Resources

June 27,2019

Mr. Keith Laube

Montrose County

949 N. 2nd Street

Montrose, CO 81401

Re: Neal Pit, Permit No. M-1983-148, Technical Revision Approval, Revision No. TR-3

Dear Mr. Laube:

OnJune 27, 2019 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety approved the Technical Revision application
submitted to the Division on May 29, 2019, addressing the following:

Inclusion of Clay Cut Off wall to reduce tailwaters of nearby irrigation from entering pit floor

The terms of the Technical Revision No. 3 approved by the Division are hereby incorporated into Permit No.
M-1983-148. All other conditions and requirements of Permit No. M-1983-148 remain in full force and effect.

If you have any questions, please contact me.

Sincerely,

-

“Zpartamel]
Stephanie J. Mitchell
Environmental Protection Specialist
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